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Dear Fred & Velma:          
 
As a British Car Enthusiast, I would like to welcome you to our Club.  I am sure you will benefit from the social 
aspects and also the willingness of some members, whenever possible, to assist you with any car problems you 
may have now or in the future. 
 
For your information, we have had monthly dinner meetings from May – October generally on the third 
Wednesday of each month, but have temporarily changed to breakfast meetings generally on the third Saturday 
of each month.  These meetings are held at various local restaurants.  We also have a Membership Appreciation 
Dinner in November.  Our new Eastern Region also has monthly meetings at local restaurants in that area. Some 
of our activities have been altered or on hiatus until local pandemic restrictions are resolved. 
 
Our Club activities generally include: a Spring Drive in May; an annual Car Show at Saint Mary’s College on 
the last Sunday in June; an Annual Meeting in August; a Fall Tour in September; a Fall Colors Drive in 
October; and to wrap up the year we have the Membership Appreciation Dinner in November.  Likewise, the 
Eastern Region will be organizing additional drives for those members.  Interspersed throughout the summer 
and fall are opportunities to attend other British Car Clubs’ car shows.  You will find information on all of these 
activities in our monthly Newsletter that will be Emailed to you. Again, some of these activities have been on 
hiatus but we are planning a number of Covid-19 safe activities for 2021. 
 
Our Club Web Site is www.michianabrits.com which contains detailed and continually updated information on 
the above and pages concerning various Club activities.  If you have a car, we would certainly appreciate you 
Emailing to our Webmaster (web.admin@michianabrits.com) a photo of your car(s) to be included on the 
Members’ Cars page.  For those who desire an annual subscription to the “British Marque” Car Club News 
magazine (published each month except January), a portion of your subscription cost will be covered by the 
Club.  The Club will re-imburse you either $10 for your $16 hard copy subscription or $7 of your $12 on-line 
subscription.  Also, at your request, a club name tag (our logo, your name, and car) is provided by the club 
which covers the cost of each name tag. 
 
Your Annual Membership is renewable by March 31st of each year by paying dues of $25. Your 2021 Annual 
Membership in Michiana Brits is paid.  If you are a North American MGB Register (NAMGBR) member and 
that membership is listed as affiliated with our Club, your Annual Membership dues will be $15.00.  To 
affiliate, please contact NAMGBR and ask them to list you as a member of Michiana Brits.  Currently, 
membership dues for memberships before 2021 are not being collected until August when a decision will be 
made by the Board, and your payment will be credited accordingly.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if you 
have any questions.  We look forward to seeing you at our Club activities and meetings. 
 
Happy motoring, 
 
Herm Marrese 
VP Membership 


